
 
June 3, 2020 

 
Dear Bulldog Families, 
 
As challenging as it has been to deliver remote instruction over the last several weeks, we 
would like to commend our families for their diligent efforts in supporting their 
child(ren)’s learning. We continue to encourage our students to complete all assignments 
and course requirements to maximize learning. 
 
Recently the district had announced that seniors would not receive new work after June 9 
and underclassmen after June 11, providing “fix and finish” time and review activities after 
those dates. With the elimination of final exams, the former exam days will be used to catch 
up on missed work, with the school year ending on June 18. Teachers need to finalize 
grades by that last day. In order to make it possible for teachers to assess what might be a 
large number of assignments by that final day, the district is providing the following 
clarification for students in grades 6 through 12 only.  
 

1. Any work that was assigned from March 16 through May 29, 2020 must be 
submitted by Wednesday, June 10, 2020 

2. Any work that was assigned from June 1, 2020 on must be submitted by Wednesday, 
June 17 at 12:00 p.m. 

3. Thursday, June 18 will be reserved for additional make-up work approved by the 
teacher as the need is communicated by the student with the teacher. 

 
Thank you for partnering with us during this period of remote instruction. We trust these 
arrangements will be in the best interest for our students and their families. 
 
Sincerely, 
 


